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Dear Parents 

Thank you to those of you that have signed up for the Community Day and for those of you who have 

not there is still time to let your child’s class teacher know that you are available.  

We have a range of jobs from brushing and sorting outdoor areas, woodwork, gardening, setting up 

flower beds, planting up seed trays, weeding, dismantling the old composter, cleaning out the outdoor 

sandpit and much more.  

We would be grateful for any garden tools, wheelbarrows etc to be brought in with you as obviously 

we only have a few here at school. 

As some of the work is a little dirty, we suggest you wear old clothes and if your child is going to help 

you maybe send them in old clothes too. 

On the morning all helpers should report to the brown cabin on the infant yard where                     

Mrs. Stephens/Mrs. Pritchard will be there to guide you.  

There is no set time for you to help nor do we expect you to stay for the whole day. We will be 

grateful for any amount of your time. Whatever you can manage. 

We will be providing tea, coffee, juice, and biscuits throughout the day. We will have access to the 

toilets in the cabin. 

The children are looking forward to this day and all classes will be involved in some way. 

If you have any further questions, please see Mrs. Stephens 

Many thanks for your continued support 

Mrs. Stephens 

 


